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It was today decided, at Swedavia AB’s Extraordinary General Meeting, to change 

financial targets for Swedavia AB. 

The General Meeting decided that the profitability return on operating capital before 

tax be revised to at least 6 percent (previous target at least 7 percent). 

The General Meeting further decided that the debt-equity target be revised to the 

range 0.7-1.5 times (previous range 1.0-1.5 times). 

The dividend policy has not been subject to revision. 

For more information, please contact Ulrika Fager at telephone number +46 

(0)10-109 40 43 or contact the Swedavia Press Officer on Call at telephone 

number +46 (0)10-10 90 100 or via e-mail at press@swedavia.se. 
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